
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
I am writing in connection to the New Anima Welfare bill as proposed by Andrew 
Bartlett. I hereby  commend Senator Bartlett for proposing this Bill and strongly urge the 
government to pass and implement it. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
--  
Micky Du  
Design Director 
Du Brothers Design Asia Pacific Pty Ltd 
 
Suite 64, 61 Marlborough St 
Surry Hills Sydney 
New South Wales  
2010 
--  
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